May 28, 2018

To whom it may concern,

By this letter we confirm that the manuscript entitled “Proton Therapy for Hepatocellular
Carcinoma: Current Knowledge and Future Perspectives” written by Gyu Sang Yoo, Jeong Il Yu,
and Hee Chul Park, was supported by a grant from the Marine Biotechnology Program
(20150220) funded by the Ministry of Oceans and Fisheries, Korea.

Sincerely,

Junghwan Oh, PhD
MIBC director, Professor




